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PacifiCorp’s Semi-Annual Hedging Report 
  

 
DOCKET NO. 22-035-06 

 
SCHEDULING ORDER 

  
 

ISSUED: June 22, 2022 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) held a scheduling conference on June 7, 2022 for 

parties to discuss whether they preferred the PSC to order additional discussions related to the 

Division of Public Utilities’ (DPU) April 29, 2022 recommendation to the PSC in this docket 

and, if so, specific proposals they believe should be included in an order. 

 As part of the hedging collaborative process held during 2011 in Docket No. 10-035-124, 

PacifiCorp committed to filing semi-annual hedging reports with the PSC by February 15 

(“February Report”) and August 15 (“August Report”) each year. The DPU is tasked with 

reviewing PacifiCorp’s semi-annual hedging reports for compliance and providing 

recommendations to the PSC within 30 days of the February and August Reports. During the 

scheduling conference, the DPU stated they will meet with PacifiCorp mid-July to discuss 

hedging results through the end of June 2022 reporting period. This will be an informal meeting 

and will not be hosted by the PSC. Individuals who wish to participate in the informal discussion 

should contact Jana Saba at PacifiCorp (jana.saba@pacificorp.com). PacifiCorp anticipates 

confidential information may be discussed and participants may be required to execute an 

appropriate non-disclosure agreement. 

 The DPU will provide a status update within 30 days of PacifiCorp’s filing its 2023 

February Report. 
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 DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, June 22, 2022. 

 
/s/ Michael J. Hammer 
Presiding Officer 

 
Attest: 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#324594 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I CERTIFY that on June 22, 2022, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was delivered 
upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Email: 
 
Data Request Response Center (datareq@pacificorp.com), (utahdockets@pacificorp.com)  
PacifiCorp 
 
Jana Saba (jana.saba@pacificorp.com) 
Emily Wegener (emily.wegener@pacificorp.com) 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 
Phillip J. Russell (prussell@jdrslaw.com) 
JAMES DODGE RUSSELL & STEPHENS, P.C. 
Kevin Higgins (khiggins@energystrat.com) 
Energy Strategies, LLC 
Utah Association of Energy Users 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov)  
Robert Moore (rmoore@agutah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
Madison Galt (mgalt@utah.gov) 
Division of Public Utilities 
 
Alyson Anderson (akanderson@utah.gov) 
Bela Vastag (bvastag@utah.gov) 
Alex Ware (aware@utah.gov) 
(ocs@utah.gov) 
Office of Consumer Services 

_______________________________ 
Administrative Assistant 
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